On February 13, 2005 Board Member Paulette Burdick made the following request regarding February 16, 2005 Board Item PM2 (Project Modifications and Final for Jupiter Middle):

Request:  The fiscal impact statement should indicate that the contraction credit is being transferred back to the Capital Contingency fund once the project is complete.

Response:  This project was funded out of the Minor Project budget therefore the remaining funds will go back to the Minor Projects budget, not Capital Contingency.
Joseph Moore

Chief Operating Officer

